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Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Jacque Stanley [thatdamnjack@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2013 5:37 PM
To: Lindsey Ozbolt
Subject: Gibson Produce

I have been buying produce at Gibson Produce for the last four years & hope to continue doing so this year so 
please approve their permit. 
  
Thank You 
Jacque Stanley 
1109 N B St 
Ellensburg,WA 98926 


